01 July 2015

Dear Sir/Madam

SPACELABS

Space labs were involved with our relocation from of premises at 90 Rivonia Road and 61 Katherine Street. Their role involved working with the design and construction team with the base build bulk filing installation. This included relocating existing bulk filers as well as supplying and fitting new units at our premises at 115 West Street, Sandton.

Space labs also assisted with conducting divisional interviews and relocated as and when it was required per division. The relocation included packing at the existing premises, removing, transporting and unpacking at the new premises.

We enjoyed and excellent, professional level of service from Space labs which has spanned over a number of years and have subsequently used them for additional filing requirements of all sizes.

I would recommend them for their professionalism, as well as their willingness to go the extra mile as well as their prompt business like response.

Should you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards

Veralyn Lambert

Facilities Soft Services Manager